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USCIS Update  May 23, 2008 
 
USCIS to Revise Filing Instructions for Petition to Remove Conditions on Residence 

Form I-751 to be filed with the California or Vermont Service Centers 
 
WASHINGTON—U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) will soon be revising the filing instructions 
for the Petition to Remove Conditions on Residence (Form I-751) to require filing at the California or Vermont 
Service Centers, where all Forms I-751 are currently adjudicated.  The adjudication functions for these petitions 
have already been assigned to these locations in anticipation of this change. Therefore, all petitioners filing a Form 
I-751 are requested to file the petition with the California or Vermont Service Centers, depending on the state in 
which they reside. 
 
Form I-751 is used by individuals who were granted conditional residential status through marriage to a U.S. citizen 
or a lawful permanent resident and who desire to petition USCIS to remove the conditions on their residence.   
 
Petitioners who live in the following states or territories should file their Form I-751 with the California Service 
Center (CSC):  Alaska, American Samoa, Arizona, California, Colorado, Guam, Hawaii, Idaho, Illinois, Indiana, 
Iowa, Kansas, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, Montana, Nebraska, Nevada, North Dakota, Ohio, Oregon, South 
Dakota, Utah, Washington, Wisconsin, and Wyoming.  The mailing address for CSC is: 

USCIS California Service Center 
P.O. Box 10751 

Laguna Niguel, California 92607-0751 
 
Petitioners who live in the following states or territories should file their form I-751 with the Vermont Service 
Center (VSC):  Alabama, Arkansas, Connecticut, Delaware, Washington, D.C., Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, 
Louisiana, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Mississippi, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New Mexico, New York, 
North Carolina, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, Puerto Rico, Rhode Island, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Vermont, 
Virginia, U.S. Virgin Islands, and West Virginia.  The mailing address for VSC is: 

USCIS Vermont Service Center 
75 Lower Welden St. 

St. Albans, Vermont 05479-0001 
    
Petitions filed with the Nebraska or Texas Service Centers after this announcement but prior to a change in the form 
instructions will be forwarded to the California or Vermont Service Centers, respectively, without any need for 
action by the petitioner.  However, there could be a slight delay in the adjudication of the petition as a result of the 
transfer; so, petitioners are encouraged to file directly with the appropriate service center as outlined above.  If a 
petitioner receives a receipt notice from the Nebraska or Texas Service Center, his or her case will be transferred to 
the California or Vermont Service Center for adjudication.  The petitioner should receive a notice advising him or 
her that the case has been transferred.      
 
USCIS will publish a revised form and related filing instructions at www.uscis.gov as soon as they become 
available.  Please contact the National Customer Service Center at (800) 375-5283 for more information. 
 

– USCIS – 

http://www.uscis.gov/portal/site/uscis/menuitem.5af9bb95919f35e66f614176543f6d1a/?vgnextoid=f858d59cb7a5d010VgnVCM10000048f3d6a1RCRD&vgnextchannel=db029c7755cb9010VgnVCM10000045f3d6a1RCRD
http://www.uscis.gov/
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